
Believe it or not, we are heading to the end of the year and our 
last social event, which is our annual Christmas Party!  Thank 
you to those who signed up at the October meeting or at the 
Hanger Party.  For those who were not in attendance, our 
Christmas Party will be held, Saturday, December 7, at Los 
Vaqueros Restaurant in the Fort Worth Stockyards. (the 
restaurant is slated to move to its new location later this 
month, and I will keep you posted at to which location we will 
be using).  We have opted to change things up a bit this year 
and will be having an afternoon event from 12noon to 4pm. 
 
The price for the party is $40 per person.  There will be a cash 
bar for those who would like to purchase alcoholic 
beverages.  Please let me know if you plan to attend so we can 
let the restaurant know an accurate number and I will be 
taking payment at the November membership meeting, or you 
can mail me a check or you can pay via Zelle by using 
treasurer@cowtownvettes.org 
 
Also, don’t forget that this is your opportunity to support Toys 
for Tots by bringing an unwrapped toy (or 2 or 3...) to the 
party.  We had a great collection of toys last year. 
 
You can email me at marypittman@hotmail.com or text me at 
817-368-3730 . 
 
Looking forward to a fun time!! 
 
Mary Pittman, VP/Social 


